
LEGAL NOTICE 

Public Meeting Notice 

Proposed Sale of Parcel Remnants Along Alberta Parkway (7th Street East) 

 

The City of Tuscaloosa will host a public meeting November 4, 2020 from 10:00 am – 11:00 am and 5:00 
pm – 6:00 p.m. at Tuscaloosa City Hall in the Daugherty Room located at 2201 University Boulevard, 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 to discuss the proposed sale of parcel remnants along Alberta Parkway (7th Street 
East) to a private developer for commercial development. The parcels were originally purchased by the 
City using CDBG-DR funds for the Alberta Parkway project. City staff and the developer will be present at 
the come-and-go meeting to answer any questions regarding the proposed sale. For more information, 
please contact Infrastructure and Public Services at 205-248-5700. 


